
 

 

 

 

BBPS/GAR/PC/590/2022-23              25th March 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are in the process of making Parents' ID cards which require the passport size (3.5cm x 

4.5cm) photographs of both mother and father. 

Therefore, you are requested to send a scanned copy of your passport size photograph to the 

Class Teacher's Mail ID by 10am, till 27 Mar'23. 

 

The photograph should be renamed as - 

"Students' name_parents' names" 

 

Note: 

With reference to the message dated 21st March 2023. 

The parents who want any change in the details of the ID card of their ward have to give a 

written application mentioning the change to the class teacher. 

 

 

Regards 

 

BBPS Gadarwara 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


